
 
Beverly Shores Residents: 
 
I am providing you this e-mail from the Town of Beverly Shores Plan Commission (PC). The PC is 
working on updating the Town’s comprehensive plan, last revised in 2012. A key part of the 
process of updating the plan is seeking input from all of our town residents. The PC asks for 
each household to complete a survey that registers your opinion and your priorities for the 
future. You may proceed to the survey at the following link: 
 

https://forms.gle/BpjAZYDtyc4THRzj6 

 
Please submit only one response to the survey from each household. To ensure the Town 
tallies only residents and only one person/household, you will be required to answer three of 
the questions (name, street address, zip code). Responses to all other questions are optional 
but we hope you take the time to offer your response to each question. The results will be 
tabulated and shared with the town, but the Town and PC will not share your identity and 
individual responses publicly.  
 
This e-mail is being sent to all residents who have shared their e-mail with the Town Clerk. We 
encourage everyone who has the capability to answer this survey on-line. Please share this e-
mail with neighbors who you may be aware do not receive town e-mails. For those who need to 
do so, paper copies can be completed at the Town’s Administration Building during regular 
office hours. If you know a town resident who does not use a computer, please make the 
person aware of the survey and the availability of the survey at the Administration Building.  
 
The deadline to complete the survey is Sunday, December 15, 2019. After this time, the results 
will be compiled, a summary will be prepared and provided to the public. The PC will also 
present the results at a meeting open to all members of the public. 

https://forms.gle/BpjAZYDtyc4THRzj6

